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(02/11/2021) 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Littelfuse would like to notify of the obsolescence of several parts from our 55100 and 55140 series due to hall IC chip 
discontinuity and product line optimization.  
 
Please find attached a table with an overview of which part numbers are affected and available alternatives.  

Last time buy is not available due to supply chain issues.  

If you have any additional questions or concerns, please contact me or your Regional Sales Manager. 
 
Best Regards, 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 




